
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 11, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Respondents: 

 

 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

PROBATIONARY EMPLOYEE TEACHING/TRACKING SYSTEM 
RFI NUMBER 642-SH 

 

 
 

This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to correct Request for Information (RFI) 
Number 642-SH for a Probationary Employee Teaching/Tracking System. 
 
Paragraph 5.0 Vendor Responses, Subparagraph 5.1, is deleted in its entirety and 
replaced with the following:  
 

5.1 Responses and questions regarding this RFI shall be labeled: 
 

Response to RFI No 642-SH “Sheriff’s PROBATIONARY EMPLOYEE 
TEACHING/TRACKING SYSTEM (PETTS)” and be addressed to: 

 
Custody Support Services 
Los Angeles Sheriff’s Department 
450 Bauchet Street, E888 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Attention:  Lieutenant Geradette E. Montoya  
Email: GEMontoy@lasd.org 
Phone: (213) 893-5102 
 

The deadline for responding to this RFI is unchanged:  3:00 p.m. (Pacific Standard 
Time) on September 28, 2017. 
 

 


